
May is our last month of  Zoom meetings for the school year.  I know this isn’t how any of us wanted our year to 
end. I hope that you have been able to stay connected with teachers and classmates during our stay at home time.  

We hope that you will all be able to participate in our End of Year car parade at school. You can find more 
information below. It will be a great way to end our year.  

Happy Mother’s Day to all the mom’s. I hope you enjoy your day. 

Stay safe and healthy ~ Kerry 
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Graduation/End of Year 
During a usual year we would hold Graduation for our PreK and TK classes and an all school picnic the last week of 
school.  This isn’t a usual year.  
 
Because we still can not gather together we are holding a “Best Beginnings Graduation/End of Year Car Parade”.  
 
On Tuesday, June 2 all the teachers will be safely distancing at school  along the sidewalk on the north side of the 
building. At your designated class time you will line up in your car in the south parking lot. You will then be di-
rected to parade through the north parking lot and wave goodbye to the teachers.   
 
Below is the class schedule for line up times.  
 
TK     Marjorie & Andrea   10am 
 
T/W/Th/F   Karen & Magda         10:20am 
 
MWF PreK  Francy & Siobhan         10:40am 
 
TThF PreK  Stephanie &  Jill  11am 
 
PM PreK  Janelle/Paula/Monika      11:20am 
 
MWF/TTh 3’s  Lori/Monika/Paula         11:40am 
 
MW/TThF 3’s  Corrine & Sarah  12pm 
 
Please be sure to line up at your designated class time. You will need to line up in the south parking lot. This is the 
lot by the playground.  

All of the teachers have put together bags with students photos and school work. These items need to be 
picked up from school. I will be at school on Tuesdays during this month from 10-1 for you to stop by and pick 
up your child’s bag. Please come to the south entrance of the school to pick up bags. Everything needs to be 
picked up from school.  It is not cost effective for us to mail these items. Thank you for your understanding. 

Student Photos and School Paper Pick Up 


